
 
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Members of the Education Committee, 
 
Please support our freedom to make decisions and respect our conscience. If indeed a 
woman has a right to make decisions regarding her body regarding reproductive health, 
certainly Kansans should have the same freedom regarding vaccinations and religious 
consciousness. I urge you, therefore, to vote against any bills that would promote 
mandated vaccinations. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Aaron McNutt 
Mission, Kansas 
 


